
 

Lord Associates, Inc.  
Environmental Consulting & LSP Services 

520 Providence Highway, Suite G-08 
Norwood, MA  02062 
 
Voice:  781.255.5554 
Fax:     781.255.5535  

 
 
 
March 5, 2004 
  
  
Ms. Janet Hutchins 
Environmental Monitor 
Executive Office of Environmental Affairs 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 900 
Boston, MA 02114  
 
Re:      Phase IV Remedial Implementation Plan Addendum 
 Horace Mann School, 687 Watertown Street, Newton 
 Massachusetts DEP RTN 3-16552 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hutchins: 
 
A Phase IV Remedial Implementation Plan (RIP) Addendum has been submitted to the 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) for the above-referenced site.  The 
initial Phase IV RIP was submitted to the DEP by Lord Associates, Inc. on May 27, 2003.  The site 
was classified as Tier II on March 2, 1999.     
 
The Phase IV RIP Addendum outlines the implementation of enhanced bioremediation as an 
additional remedial alternative to reduce petroleum-related (i.e., weathered No. 2 fuel oil) impacts 
within groundwater at the site.  A copy of the report may be obtained by scheduling a file review 
through the DEP Northeast Region File Facility Office in Salem at (978) 740-0809.    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.   
 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
LORD ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Darin R. Warner, M.S., P.G.     
Project Manager  
 
cc:  Mr. Arthur Cabral, Newton Public Buildings Department      


